
PCTC NEWSLETTER  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!! 

9th Lana Brown 

13th Judith Harmon 

14th Agnes Lightfoot 
16th Keith Stahl 

21st Dave Scaperotti 

21st Kay Forsberg 

22nd Steve Lidskin 

22nd Karen Usztok 
23rd Kimmie Wise 

28th Bernice Hudson 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
Dal Moore 

Thank you Dal for all that you have given—
your time in volunteering and your contribu-
tions to PCTC!  We appreciate you!  We asked 
Dal to share some fun facts about himself: 
 

 Besides tennis, he loves pickleball! 
 He moved here in ‘95 from Washington, CT 
 Favorite food—chocolate truffles 
 

WELCOME NEW PASSHOLDER:  
Susan Barnes  

1290 Belle Terre Pkwy. 
Palm Coast, FL 32164 

386.986.2550 
Hours:  Mon-Th urs  8AM-2PM & 4PM-8PM 

Fri—Sun:  8AM-2PM 

 

LADIES DAY 
Sat, May 5th (10AM-1PM)   PCTC and Friends of Tennis are hosting a special  

Ladies Day social event!  Come out and enjoy a fun day of tennis (Round Robin), 
wine tasting, prize raffles and snacks. 

             Cost:  Free for Pass Holders  $5.00 for Non-Pass Holders 

Invite a lady friend new to PCTC and receive an extra raffle ticket!   

(limit one free guest per Pass Holder).  2 free clinics will be offered. 

RSVP required—sign up in advance at http://www.palmcoastgov.com/register    

 

 

FRIENDS OF TENNIS — 
Annual Scholarship Fund Tournament 
Sat. May 12th (9AM-12:00pm Rain or Shine) 
Friends of Tennis will be awarding (4) $500 scholarships to local 
graduating High School seniors.  Come join the fun for this 28th annual special 
event honoring these young tennis players.  Auction items will be available for 

purchase.  Lunch includes soft drinks and bottled water.  

Cost:  $25.00 Lunch and Round Robin (mixed doubles) $12.00 Lunch Only 

Sign up — at PCTC front desk before Friday, May 4th with payment. 

(cash or check made payable to Friends of Tennis)        Limited to first 60 players. 

APRIL 2018 

http://www.palmcoastgov.com/register


PALM COAST COMMUNITY CENTER …. is now open!

Our beautiful new facility offers numerous programs and 
special events such as Wood Carving, Self Defense, Games, 
Crafting, Cookouts, Lunch N’ Lecture and socials just to 
name a few.  Check it out in the Adult Activities section at:   
http://www.palmcoastgov.com/register    
 

You can also rent space for private functions. 

YOUTH 

April 17 & 18  PCTC is once again hosting the annual District Tournament. 
Come out to cheer on our locals and other Florida high school tennis players!  
 

May 19-20  USTA L6 Juniors Tournament (ages 7-18)   

13 first-timers attended our KIDS TRY TENNIS FREE day last month! 

USTA LEAGUES 

We have two USTA teams starting at the end of April (a 40 & over women’s 3.0 
team and a 40 & over women’s 3.5 team). Dianne Whitt is the captain of the 3.0 

team and Jody Harrington is the captain of the 3.5 team. If you are interested in 
competing on a USTA team, please contact our Tennis Pro Michael Arrigo for de-

tails.  

PALM COAST TENNIS LEAGUE:  

We will soon be starting our own in-house singles and doubles Summer Co-Ed 
leagues.  Matches will start the first week of June. Details and sign-up for this can 

be found at http://www.palmcoastgov.com/register   under the Tennis Programs tab. 

http://www.palmcoastgov.com/register
http://www.palmcoastgov.com/register


 

ABILITY  

Is what you’re capable of doing. 
 

MOTIVATION 

Determines what you do. 
 

ATTITUDE 

Determine how well you do it. 

TENNIS CLINICS 

SPRING Session #3 starts up April 16th for both adult and youth tennis group clinics!  
You may purchase the entire series/session or pay for individual clinics.  

 Please register online at  http://www.palmcoastgov.com/register    

  

REMINDERS ...    Once you have booked your court request online, you will im-
mediately receive one emailed confirmation per court. No further confirmations 
will be sent out. PCTC Staff has the ability to modify or decline based on  situa-
tions out of our control up to 3 days prior to your court date. 

Going forward, if there are important facility news such as court closure, mainte-
nance or facility closure due to weather we will be sending emails notifying you of 
the changes.  

As a safety precaution, we are keeping all exterior gates locked at all times.  If your 
ball goes outside the gate, you may call the PCTC front desk and we will be happy 
to come out and unlock it.  If this is not convenient, please bring extra balls to use 
during these situations. We are in the process of getting different gates that will 
fulfill  the needs of our guest as well as keeping the facility safe.  

Just play. Have fun . Enjoy the game. 
- Michael Jordan 

http://www.palmcoastgov.com/register

